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MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS
ALL SUBPORT COLLECTORS
ALL PERSONNEL CONCERNED
por
FROM g ATTY. VENER S. BAQUIRAN
Deputy Commissi
Assessment and Operations Coordinating Group
SUBJECT LETTER FROM THE FEDERATION OF PHILIPPINE
INDUSTRIES, INC. (FPI) RELATIVE TO ALLEGED CHINA
TRADE DATA DISCREPANCY PERTAINING TO POLYMER OF
VINYL CHLORIDE (PVC) RESIN FROM 2020 TO 2023
DATE : 03 May 2024

In the letter transmitted by the Federation of Philippine Industries, Inc. (FPI) thru
the Department of Finance (DOF) dated 27 February 2024, hereto attached as Annex
"A’, it was alleged that the China export statistics are higher than the import data of
the Philippines from 2020 to 2023 for Polymer of Vinyl Chloride (PVC) resin under
the Harmonized System (HS) codes 39041090 for China, and 39041010, 39041091,
39041092 and 39041099 for Philippines.

Hence, in view of the foregoing, all collection districts are hereby directed to
exercise vigilance and observe proper valuation on all importations of PVC resin to
combat illicit trade practices as well as ensure lawful collection of duties and taxes.

For strict and immediate compliance.



